
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

March 9, 2021 

 

To:  Members of the Subcommittee on National Security 

 

Fr:  Committee Staff 

 

Re: Hearing on “Final Recommendations of the National Security Commission on 

Artificial Intelligence”  

 

On Friday, March 12th at 11:00 a.m., in room 2118 of the Rayburn House Office 

Building and over Webex, the Committee on Oversight and Reform Subcommittee on National 

Security and the Committee on Armed Services Subcommittee on Cyber, Innovative 

Technologies, and Information Systems will hold a hybrid hearing with members of the National 

Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence (NSCAI), which released its final report on 

March 1, 2021.1   

 

I. HEARING PURPOSE 

 

The hearing will examine the final recommendations of the NSCAI, including how the 

United States should develop and adopt artificial intelligence (AI) technologies to protect our 

competitive strategic advantage against state and non-state adversaries.  The hearing will also 

consider how AI-enabled platforms can be implemented ethically and in accordance with the 

civil liberties of American citizens. 

 

II. WITNESSES 

 

Dr. Eric Schmidt  

Chairman 

National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence  

 

The Honorable Robert Work 

Vice Chairman 

National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence 

  

 

1 National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence, Final Report (Mar. 1, 2021) (online at: 

https://assets.foleon.com/eu-west-2/uploads-7e3kk3/48187/nscai_full_report_digital.04d6b124173c.pdf). 
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The Honorable Mignon Clyburn 

Commissioner 

National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence 

  

Mr. Gilman Louie  

Commissioner 

National Security Commission on Artificial Intelligence 

 

Staff contacts: Matthew Patane and Dan Rebnord at (202) 225-5051. 

 


